SPECIAL MEETING ORDINATION OF BROOKSHIRE DRIVE

A legally advertised meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, November 7, 1991 at 3:30~p.m. with supervisors Ronald Golba, Joseph Budai and Andrew Piccuta present.

The purpose of the meeting was to approve the ordination of Brookshire Drive.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to accept Brookshire Drive as described in attached exhibit to Resolution, as a township road.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto

Secretary/Treasurer